
Hello Emmaus Community,

After three years on your DaySpring Emmaus 
Board I am humbled and honored to serve 
another year, this time in the role of Community 
Lay Director. I have enjoyed assisting the board 
in many different capacities while getting to know 
many of you that I didn’t already know. I am proud 
of our DaySpring Emmaus Board and the success we’ve had coming
back from Covid isolation for two years. The last walks have been
successful, and people are excited to be active and sharing the Lord’s
word with others again!

We have settled in well at Silver Heights Camp and built a wonderful
relationship with the camp director, Jacob Sandefur. He and the
Silver Heights Board have been helpful to us in many ways. They’ve
anticipated and accommodated needs we didn’t even know we had! I
look forward to many more years ahead with us working together.

I know that our Father has big plans for our community. Many have
suffered losses that only a community filled with love and acceptance
can heal. I pray that each of us step out of our comfort zone this next
season and bless many with the love of Christ.  My scripture this past
year has been, “I can do all things through Christ who strengthens
me.” Philippians 4:13. 

Let’s become the best version of ourselves through 
Jesus Christ - DeColores!

Cynthia Timmons
DaySpring Emmaus Board Community Lay Director
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Upcoming Events



October 13-16 - Men's Walk 
# 148

Silver Heights Camp
501 Camp Ave.,

New Albany, IN 47150



October 15 - Candlelight 
7:30 PM

Georgetown Christian Church
9420 IN-64

Georgetown, IN 47122



October 20-23 - Women's
Walk # 149

Silver Heights Camp



October 22 - Candlelight 
7:30 PM

Georgetown Christian Church



November 5- Follow Up
Walks 148 and 149

Georgetown Christian Church
See page 3 for potluck



All weekend events are for adults only!  

 Please assist your Pilgrim with child 
care if necessary for these events! 



Greetings brothers and sisters in the Dayspring Emmaus Community,

A good friend of mine knows me and knows how many plates I try to keep spinning in
the air at the same time. Upon learning that I was serving as Community Spiritual
Director he asked me, “Why on Earth would you say yes to this position?” The short
answer for me was simply, “How could I not!” The punctuation in the preceding
sentence is correct. I wasn’t asking my friend a question with another question! I was
making the statement – “How could I not!”

I attended Dayspring Emmaus Walk 86 and I could fill up this entire newsletter
with what that weekend meant to me and the impact it had on me, but I don’t
want to do that. I’d rather tell you the story of a closing I attended. I don’t
remember who the lay director was, nor the walk number or very many other
details about it. I do remember one of the pilgrims was a pastor. He is the
pastor of a pretty large church that does very well. Some of his walk brothers
were on that walk as residents of transition housing facility and had not long
prior to that walk been living at Branchville Correctional Facility. As the pastor
answered the two questions “What did the walk mean to me?” And “What am I
going to do with it?” It was clear God showed up and met him where he was.

Then those walk brothers of his, who in former lives had been incarcerated,
answered the same two questions and I could not contain the emotions as it
became clear to me: When we show up ready, it doesn’t matter where we are,
God shows up!
 
Luke 24: 31-32,  31 Then their eyes were opened and they recognized him, and
he disappeared from their sight. 32 They asked each other, “Were not our
hearts burning within us while he talked with us on the road and opened the
Scriptures to us?”

Those friends, those disciples, asked each other a question that neither really
answered. They returned to Jerusalem to tell the others. 
“How could I not!” It’s clear this Emmaus experience is a 
vessel God uses to show up and it’s an honor to have been 
asked by Grant Belles to serve in this capacity and approved 
by your board to serve. This community, this board, these 
walks and these pilgrims remain in my prayers!

Decolores,

George Browning
Community Spiritual Director  

Community Spiritual Director's letter



2022 Fall Walks Follow Up
Help celebrate the addition of the pilgrims from walk #148 & #149 to the
DaySpring Emmaus community! Pilgrims and team should arrive at 4:30 and the
community is to arrive at 5:30.  Follow up will be at Georgetown Christian Church
at 9420 IN-64, Georgetown, IN 47122.  This Gathering provides us an opportunity
to bless these Pilgrims by providing the meal.  The Emmaus board will provide the
chicken but need your help providing the following based on the first letter of your
last name.

     
A - F    Side Dishes
G - N   Desserts 
M - R   Salads
 S - Z   Chili/Soup

The DaySpring Emmaus jail/prison ministry has started
up again!  We managed to do 14 RECs this year and
have 20 on our schedule for 2023. Most 2022 RECs
have already come and gone but th last one for the
year will be Clark County Men’s REC #34 with Bobby
Long as the Lay Director. Candlelight will be on Nov.
12th at a venue to be determined. 

Please consider updating your service sheet if you want  
to serve God by serving our brothers and sisters who
are incarcerated.











-John Barr, President of the 
DaySpring REC Community 

Residents Encounter Christ 

Websites to Know: 

www.dayspringrec.org


www.cornerstonechrysalis.com 

www.dayspringemmaus.org 



NEWSLETTER SUBSCRIPTION ORDER FORM 

If you wish to receive a printed edition of The LIGHT, please complete this form and mail it to the address

below. Subscriptions are $10.00/year. 

To receive The LIGHT by e-mail, please go to www.dayspringemmaus.org, click on the link on the left: 
then enter your name and e-mail address. To download and/or print The LIGHT click on the 

The LIGHT, 
Current Issue link. 

Name:_________________________________________________ Phone #:_________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address:__________________________________________________________________________________ 
Make checks payable to DaySpring Emmaus Community and mail with this form to: 
Steve Satow, 329 W Bowne Blvd., Clarksville,  IN 47129 

DaySpring Emmaus Community (Southern IN) 
Request to join the closed group. You are able to
learn what is going on, send prayer requests and

keep in touch

Prayer Charts and Server Charts for Walks
Can be found on our Facebook Page!



You can also access directly from the following links








What is a Reunion Group? The Emmaus group reunion is a small accountability group of two to 12 persons who have usually participated in the

three-day Walk to Emmaus and who want to continue their pursuit of a life lived wholly in the grace of God. These small follow-up groups help 

pilgrims translate the message conveyed on the Walk to Emmaus weekend into a daily walk with Christ. With the regular support of a few faithful

friends, the gift of God's love in Jesus Christ becomes a lifestyle of Christian discipleship through the threefold discipline of piety, study, and action.


Group reunions meet at regular times, usually weekly for an hour. The meeting consists of persons' sharing the stories of their walk with Christ during

the past week. Members listen to one another, celebrate the grace of God in each person's life, and reinforce each one's core commitment to living in

union with Christ in all facets of daily life. Members express that reinforcement through gentle accountability, encouragement, and support of one's


stated discipline and plans. Excerpted from The Group Reunion by Stephen D. Bryant. Copyright © 1995 by The Upper Room 

REUNION GROUPS 
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Questions about Sponsorship
Training?



Contact Kris Konick

kpkonick@gmail.com





DaySpring Emmaus Community of So.

Indiana P.O. Box 681 

New Albany, IN 47151 

Time Sensitive Material 

Return Service Requested 

 


